
from the Regina Professor of Medicine, OX:ford. 

8th July, 1912. 

Dear J. T. 

Bo, indded I did not; I wish I had. !he author 
is still doubtful. They are excellent. 

I am sorry you are not coming over this year. We have 
I just got back from DU.blin, where we had a delightful gathering at the 
1, Bi-Centenary Pestival. The old school at Trinity College, Du.hlin, 

has been very remarkable. We saw a great many interesting things 
of Graves and Stokes. 

I am so glad the University gave you the LL.D. After all, 
you have had a fihe innings in the old School, which owes you a great 
deal. 

We go off to Scotland for August, where ucy boy can get some 
fishing. He is a devoted follower of Isaac Walton. I have just 
finished the new edition of IIl7 textbook. You will have a copy before 
long. 

sections. 

There are a good many changes, and I have re-written some 

With kind regards, 

Sincerely yours, 

(signed} Wm. Osler. 


